
 

 

 Friday 9th June 2023 

 
             Dear Parents and Carers, 

   
To support the children’s learning in science, we have organised a visit to the Natural History 
Museum in South Kensington, London. We will be going on Friday 7th July.   
We will leave school at 9.00am and return at the slightly later time of 3:45pm. 
 
All classes will travel by train from Norwood junction station to Victoria station and then by 
underground to the museum.  We have applied for free train travel and the museum is free. 
 
Children will need to bring a packed lunch, no glass bottles or sweets please.  If your child is 
entitled to free school meals and requires a school packed lunch for the trip, please indicate on 
the slip below.   
 
If you would like to come with us to help on the trip please speak to your child’s teacher, there may 
be a place available.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
 
 
 
 

                                                   
             PLEASE RETURN THIS PART TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE.  

             I give permission for my child ________________________ of class ______________ to visit the      
             Natural History Museum on Friday 7th July 2023. 

 
             My child is entitled to free school meal and will require a school packed lunch   

 

Signed __________________________________________   Date ______________________ 

 


